1 OPINION

FAREWELL,
DEAR COMRADES

CONNIE, ED AND JOHN WILL BE
GREATLY MISSED, WRITES
DAVID MALONY

/

DAVID MALONEY
Column

We mourn the loss of three comrades —
Connie Fix, Ed Molody and John Civiero.
Our thoughts and prayers are with their
families. Our condolences also go out to
Brian Campbell and family in the loss of
Anne. We recently received a letter from
Ron Goebel, who is the chair of the Mili-
tary Service Recognition Book Program.
Ron and his team are now accepting sub-
missions for Vol. #8 of this publication.

Ifyou are a veteran or family member of
a person who served in the Canadian
Armed Forces, Commonwealth or Allied
Forces, we would like to hear your story.
Even if the veteran in question is now de-
ceased. You can contact the branch by
email.

Membership dues can be dropped in
mailbox at rear entry door ($60 cash or
cheque). Lois Bugula is not a member of
the Legion. She, however, is a member of
the local seniors centre, Hillsview, where
Joan and I have known her for many years.

Lois creates beautiful homemade greet-
ings cards, which she sells and donates her
profits to the centre. At Christmastime,
she had no one to sell her cards to, so using
a contact through the centre, she sent 101
cards to the veterans at Sunnybrook.

In a most gracious thank you letter she
received recently, Lois was told her cards
touched the hearts of veterans, who espe-
cially liked the fact that each card had the
Canadian flag showing on it. Branch #197
sent a $1,000 donation, but we were not able
to visit our vets at Sunnybrook this year. In
away, Lois did that for us. Thank you, Lois.

Please check the webpage at Ile-
gionl97.com, and in addition we will be
posting information on Facebook.

You can also email the branch at
rclbr197@cogeco.net.

David Maloney is the public relations
officer for the Acton Legion, Branch 197.
He can be reached at rclbr197@cogeco.net.

Notice of Statutory Public Meeting - Ward 3

TOWN 0F

~

HALTON HILLS

Concerning an Application for Amendments to the Town of Halton Hills
Official Plan and Zoning By-law (2010-0050 and 57-91)
Municipal Address: 59, 61, 63 King Street and 1 Elgin Street (Georgetown)
File No’s: DO9OPA20.003 and D14ZBA20.012

Monday, March 1, 2021 at 6 p.m. via Zoom virtual meeting

To join the virtual meeting, use one of the following methods and a staff member
will admit you once the item is being discussed:
- Visit zoom.us/j/95363095258
- Enter Zoom ID 953 6309 5258 in the Zoom app
- Call 647-558-0588

Town of Halton Hills Council will conduct a Public Meeting to examine and discuss applications proposing:

59, 61 & 63 King Street - Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment applications seeking to obtain approval for 7
townhouse dwellings, a double duplex building (4 units) and a single detached dwelling.

1 Elgin Street - Zoning By-law Amendment application seeking to permit food and drinks to be served on the second
floor of the Furnace Room Brewery.

Please note: the Council Meeting will commence at 6 p.m. but there may be other preceding items which could impact
the 6 p.m. start time for this Public Meeting. Please consult the Council agenda available online the Friday before the
Monday meeting.

Legal Notices Required Under the Planning Act:

1. Ifa person or public body would otherwise have an ability to appeal the decision of Town of Halton Hills Council
to the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal but the person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public
meeting or make written submissions to the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Official Plan Amendment is
adopted and the by-law is passed, the person or public body is not entitled to appeal the decision.
If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting or make written submissions to the
Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Official Plan Amendment is adopted and the by-law is passed, the person
or public body may not be added as a party to the hearing of an appeal before the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal
unless, in the opinion of the Tribunal, there are reasonable grounds to add the person or public body as a party.

Any written comment/objection submitted to the Town of Halton Hills
regarding these applications which are being processed under the
Planning Act, may be made public as part of the application process.

Subject Lands

Additional information and material about the proposal can also be
obtained by contacting Ruth Conard at 905-873-2600, ext. 2214 or via
email at rconard@haltonbhills.ca. A copy of the related Staff Report will
be available on Friday, February 26, 2021, on the Town’s website at
calendar.haltonhills.ca/meetings.

Notification:

If you wish to be notified of the decision of the Town of Halton Hills on
the proposed Official Plan Amendment or Zoning By-law Amendment,
you must make a written request to the Town of Halton Hills Planning &
Development Department, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2.

1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, L7G 5G2 | 905-873-2600 | 1-877-712-2205 | haltonhills.ca
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